
Cold Springs  

United Methodist church   
 òReaching Up, Reaching Out, Loving God, Loving Othersó 

2550 Cold Springs Road, Concord, NC 28025  

²Ŝō ǎƛǘŜΥ ŎƻƭŘǎǇǊƛƴƎǎǳƳŎΦƻǊƎ 

 Sunday, November 19, 2017 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

 

 

 

òSowing & Reapingó  
 

     Senior Pastoréééééééééééééé.Rev. Dr. Anthony L. Bell  Administrative Assistantééé.Angela Sidden 

     Lay Leaderéééééééééééééé......Marty Talley  Accompanistéééééééééééééé.Molly Neal    



8:45am Worship Service 
 

Gathering & Music 
(Prayer requests may be recorded on the attendance sheet in your bulletin and placed in the offering plate.) 

 

*Songs of Praise 
(Following the singing of Praise Songs, children, ages 2-6 yrs, are invited to òWee Worship.ó 

Parents, please pick up your children immediately after the worship service.) 

 
Prayer 

 

Tithes & Offering 
 

Scripture 
 

Message 

 
*Closing Song 

 
*Benediction 

 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 

followed by Fellowship Link:  
Please join us for fellowship, coffee and juice in Krimminger Hall 

 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 

10:05am Sunday School for all ages 



11:00am Worship Service 

 

Prelude, Lighting of the Altar & Military Candles                    

 
Welcome & Announcements 

 

*Opening Hymn   òFor the Beauty of the Earthó             Page #92 MH 
 

Affirmation of Faith   òA Modern Affirmationó     Page #885 MH 
 

*Gloria Patri    òGlory Be to the Fatheró         Page #70 MH 

 
Pastoral Prayer & Lordõs Prayer          Page #895 MH 

 
Tithes & Offerings/Offertory                          

 

*Doxology    òPraise God, from Whom All Blessings Flowó     Page #95 MH 
 

Scripture     2 Corinthians 9: 6-11      
 

Sermon     òSowing & Reapingó                                                      Tony Bell 

 
*Closing Hymn    òPraise to the Lord, the Almightyó       Page #139 MH 

 
*Benediction 

                           
*Denotes Congregation standing if able. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Thank you to everyone for the cards, flowers, food, and prayers for me 
during my recent back surgery and illness.  Your kindness is greatly ap-
preciated.  With love, Marie Stancil  



In the narthex, you will see an Apple Tree with many 
òapplesó hanging, ready to be picked!  Please pick the apples 
and return the supply written on the apple to our Preschool 
as they begin their school year and are needing to stock up 
on the many necessary items.  You may return the items to 
the narthex or the back hallway by the mailboxes.  Your sup-
port of our Preschool is very much appreciated!!  Thank you! 

Church Security 
 
The Cold Springs Church campus is a very special place to all of us. Not only 
on Sundays but throughout the week. Keeping it, and its congregants and vis-
itors, safe and secure is the responsibility of all of us. 
 

One way we can all help do that is by making sure the facilities are locked after use. If you use 

your key to any of the church properties kindly lock-up the facility after its use. This way we will 
help maintain a higher level of security throughout the campus. 

Christôs Birthday Party 
Sunday, December 10 @ 6:00pm  

 
Come out and support our UMYF as they Pre-
sent a dinner theater titled ñItôs a Cool Lifeò.  
Come see the Talent of our Youth Shine as 
they bring this gift to us during the Christ-
mas Season.  
 
menu:  Spaghetti, Salad, Dessert & Beverage  

Please sign up on the weekly attendance Sheet!  

Itõs a Cool Life! 

There will be a Thanksgiving Eve service at 
6:00pm on Wednesday, November 22 in the 
sanctuary. 

Veteranôs Booklet -  If you were unable last Sunday to get a copy of the 
booklet detailing information about each of the 69 veterans buried in the 
church cemetery, more copies are available.  They are on the table in the 
Narthex.  



The November Fountain is now published  
and available on the church website www.coldspringsumc.org,  

òNewsletters/Bulletinsó. 

Cold Springs Preschool is open for registration for the 2017-
2018 school year. We have a wonderful, 

caring preschool and would love the op-
portunity to have your 1-5 year old en-

rolled. A registration form is on our web-
site coldspringsumc.org, then click the 
preschool tab. Please call 704-782-1875 

and Carol Hendry, the Preschool Director, will be happy to 
schedule a tour or answer questions.  

Champ Lyerly will be selling Boston Butts $40 
and Turkeys $30 for Troop 5 Boy Scouts. He will 
be taking orders until December 13

th
 and they will 

be ready for pickup or delivery on December 
23
rd
.  If you are interested please contact Billy or 

Hayley Lyerly at 704-699-5866 or by email at 
h_lyerly@yahoo.com and we will get your order placed. 

M.Y. Heart's ministry is collecting supplies to make blessing 
bags for the homeless.  These items include such things as 
pocket Bibles, travel shampoos, conditioners, soap, and other 
necessities. A green bin is located under the mailboxes in the 
hallway behind the sanctuary and in the narthex.  A list of oth-
er items are located on the flyer at these collection bins.  If 

you have questions about this new outreach, email Julie Love at jaxandcb@yahoo.com. 

If anyone would like to pack a shoebox for Operation Christmas 
Child, please bring them to the church by December 8th.  We have 
a group going to the OCC distribution center to volunteer on Satur-
day, December 9th and can deliver the boxes then.  I am trying to 
get more spots to volunteer, so if you are interested in working, 
please contact me!  We have a reservation at 9:00 a.m.-1:00 p.m.  
Also, if you need ideas for what to pack in the shoebox, go to the 
link below.  Thanks for contributing to this awesome mission! 
 
Terri Pruitt  (704-425-1391) 
 
https://www.samaritanspurse.org/operation-christmas-child/what-goes-in-my-shoebox-suggestions/ 

mailto:h_lyerly@yahoo.com
mailto:jaxandcb@yahoo.com
https://www.samaritanspurse.org/operation-christmas-child/what-goes-in-my-shoebox-suggestions/


Christmas is comingé 
 

All children, 5th grade and younger, 
 

are invited to a month-long 
 

Advent Celebration: 
 

All I Want for Christmas: 
Opening the Gifts of Godõs Grace 

 
crafts, games, snack, and a special visi-
tor each week to share the story of 
Christmas 

 
December 3, 10, 17, 24*, 31 

 
10:05ñ10:55am (*Christmas Eve 9:05ñ9:55am) 

 
Krimminger Hall 

 
Invite a friend, neighbor, grandchild, etc. 

 
(Adults with a willing heart and helpful hands are welcome  

to stay to assist their small child.) 
 

(Questions, contact Annette Hammill @ 704-279-3697 


